
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                           Friday September 22nd 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

 

It feels like the Autumnal season has finally caught up to us - coats, fleeces and wellies will start 

to be needed for outdoor learning so please send young people in with appropriate clothing if you 

haven't already done so. 

As many of you will have seen, our Year 11 group have been out to the Peak District on their 

Silver DofE expedition (30km!), congratulations to Harley, Charlie and Reuben and three staff! 

We had the NHS immunisation team in on Monday this week who have extended their thanks 

and warm regards to the school and students for being so brilliant during vaccinations. 

Orwell class delved into history this week with a visit to the hidden underground streets in 

Norwich. They learned about the Victorian era in Norwich and explored the hidden streets under 

the city. (see attached photos) 

 

Student Stars: 

Shakespeare students Theo, Callie and Elle Mae for supporting and comforting a peer in a time 

of need. 

Jazmin in Sissay for being super positive in maths and absolutely smashing algebra. 

James W for being super hard working, and being kind enough to go to the shops and buy his 

HLTA Emily a birthday present with his pocket money, Golding are really proud of how he has 

been doing as of lately. 

Ronnie K for showing lovely manners to staff this week and took enjoyment in holding the door 

open for others. 

Art stars are Sissay class for a brilliant lesson on tie-dying. Everyone was very focused and the 

final result was great. And Elle-Mae and Callie for their fantastic work. 

Ilayda in Rosen for having a fantastic week of learning! 

Freddie G who was confident enough this morning to smile and initiate a greeting as he passed 

our SENDCo on the way up to 6th form. 

Jimmy D for being very willing to share materials in D&T and being a great builder this week. 

Rylee B for being extremely helpful to the teacher and helping to clear up and carry materials at 

the end of the lesson. 

Mason W for finishing all his work in English and completing extra. 
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Staff Stars: 
Karen M for being an understanding and conscientious leader. 
Paula for always going the extra mile for her colleagues and students. 
Frankie E as she has done a fantastic job supporting the kids this week and has been a great 
team leader. Despite tough times she's keeping strong and kept on shining. 
Louise B for all the fantastic work she is doing in provision. 
Janet in Rosen for her consistent positivity and care for the young people. 
Brogan for her help and support in art this week. 
Mark S for his continuous hard work with Karim and creating a strong bond taking him out in the 
community and enabling Karim to develop his communication. 
Melissa C for her willingness to get stuck in and positive attitude. 
Josh H for taking the time to help other classes as and when he can. 
Emily in Golding for working so hard to support Frankie. Her hard work and resilience this week 
to ensure that our young people feel safe in school has been incredible 
Nicole in Ahlberg for stepping up and being a fantastic leader for the team and children. 
Hannah C , she came to the rescue of everyone at breakfast club on Wednesday to help serve 
breakfast. 


